
 
 
 
 

The next meeting of the 

National Capital Area Chapter 
of the Association of Professional Genealogists 

will be held on  

Saturday, April  16, 2011 

at 2:00pm 
in room G-24 of the National Archives 

 
featuring 

 
  
 

Claire Bettag, CG, CGL 
 

 “Genealogical Gems in the U.S. Serial Set” 
 

The U.S. Serial Set, published by the U.S. Government 

Printing Office, is part of a vast collection of published 

public documents popularly known as “Gov Docs” 

(government documents). The Serial Set ranks among 

the most valuable genealogical resources for family 

historians. Containing records of the U.S. Congress, 

executive agencies, independent commissions, and 

other entities, it provides a wealth of information, often 

untapped by researchers. 
 


